
NEWSLETTER 
15th March 2024 

There has been a lovely buzz around the school this 
week with lots of different events happening. As well 
as the remainder of the trees for our Healing Woods 
being planted at the beginning of the week, Fox 
class have been busy with their art workshop and 
class assembly this week. Focusing on the 
characteristic determination, it was a delight to 
hear from our year 6 students about the 
determination shown by inspirational figures like 
Malala and Jesse Owens. We were especially 
proud of how Fox class have been inspired by 
these role models and were brave enough to 
share with the school what they were now 
determined to do. #aspiration 
As always, it was a joy to welcome parents in to 
school for our parents evening and to witness the 
beaming smiles and pride of our pupils and their parents  
as they talked to teachers about their progress. #community  
Looking forwards, a quick reminder that we do still have some nursery places available 
from September. Contact Mrs Biggs via the school office for more information.  
With our annual Easter egg hunt fundraiser coming up, we are asking for donations of 
easter eggs. Please drop them in to the school office. #experiences 

 Mrs Weir 

Next week at Howard…. 
Tuesday 19th March– Fox class to Tiny Plays, Big Ideas production 

Tuesday 19th March at 2pm– Owl class art workshop 

Wednesday 20th March at 2.30pm– Hedgehog class art/ science workshop 

Thursday 21st March at 9am– Rabbit class art workshop 

Thursday 21st March at 2pm– Otter class art workshop 

A Message From Staff 

 

Headteacher Awards I am pleased to announced the following pupils have 

received a Headteacher Award.  Congratulations! 

Summer H Lucca P Jack H 

Liliana P James R Ariana N 

Headteacher 

Awards 



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, events 

and activities as they happen, and some useful links for 

activities to complete at home, by following us on our 

social media pages: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

  @HowardAcademy https://twitter.com/

HowardCAcademy 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with advice on how to get online, resources 

to help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff or phone 

the school office on 01284 766278.  

Class teachers can be contacted via class emails e.g. 

badger@howardprimary.org for Badger class. 

Stars of the Week 
Our teachers for all of their hard work 

for parents evening. 
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Looking for a          
good read? 

The Wolf’s Footprint 

Susan Price 

How to Train your Dragon 

Cressida Cowell 

SEND News from Mrs Wakeman 

This week I would like to signpost you to a useful course where 
specialist teachers from the Communication and Interaction 
Service explore how comic strip drawings can be used to help 
children develop social understanding.  
 
The link to book to register for this is: Comic 
Strip Awareness - Suffolk SENDIASS 
 
It takes place online on 27

th
 March 

between 10 and 11 am. 
 
I hope you find this useful. 

Dates for your diary 

18th-22nd March Science week 

19th March- Owl class art workshop 

20th March- Hedgehog class art 

workshop 

21st March- Rabbit and Otter class 

art workshops 

28th March– Last day of term and 

Easter Egg Hunt 

 

Attendance 

This week 92.3% of our children attended school. It has 

been lovely to see you all.  

Please note that we are unable to authorise term time 

holidays according to government guidelines and penalty 

fines may apply. 

Dear Mother Goose 

Michael Rosen and Nick 
Sharatt 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS
https://suffolksendiass.co.uk/2024/03/comic-strip-awareness-2/
https://suffolksendiass.co.uk/2024/03/comic-strip-awareness-2/

